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Royal
Bank
donates
to
Stardale
Women’s
group

Helen McPhaden
(left) of the Stardale
Women's Group
Inc. accepts a
donation from
Shaun Hay of the
Royal Bank. The
Bank has donated
$17,000 to the
group since 2003.
The Stardale Model
has provided
opportunity and
skills for the
empowerment of
women. The
programs and
research address
gaps in our
knowledge about
girls and young
women who are at
risk for gang
involvement and
juvenile
delinquency.
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